
WE’RE MOVING FORWARD! 

Dear Y Members,
We are ready to move into Phase 2 of our reopening. While this is exciting for us, many of our safeguards 
that we have put into place will continue to be implemented. 

ENTER & EXIT 
Members and child care will continue to use separate entrances and exits. 

USING THE FACILITY
While you are at the Y, we ask that you continue to follow the safety and sanitary guidelines that we’ve 
put into place. It is especially important to continue to social distance, wash your hands frequently, and 
wear a face mask when it is impossible to social distance.

ADDITIONAL SERVICES IN PHASE 2

Monday, June 1 
•  The pool will open for lap swim on June 1. Three lanes will be available (one person per lane).
•  Two family locker rooms will be available for those using the pool and will be sanitized after each use. 
•  Please bring your own towel - towel service will not be available.  
•  Members are also invited to dress to swim and shower at home.
•  Please limit your swim to 45 minutes or less. See below for lap schedule. 

Wednesday, June 3 
•  Adult locker rooms will open Wednesday, June 3.  
•  Please bring your own towel - towel service will not be available. 
•  Racquetball courts will be available for singles games. 
•  Areas will be sanitized after each use.

LAP SWIM SCHEDULE
Monday through Friday 		 6:00 - 8:30 am / 11:30 am - 1:30 pm 
Mon/Wed/Fri 			   6:00 - 7:00 pm 
Saturday 			   7:00 - 9:00 am / 11:00 am - 1:00 pm 

 
This information is subject to change at any time. Thanks for staying with us and we look forward to seeing 
you again!  Look for updates at: www.gfymca.org  or our facebook page, or call 701-775-2586. 
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